Frequently Asked Questions
Question 1: Is the African Storybook Project (ASP) a non-profit?  
ASP is a non-profit funded currently by the UK based funder, Comic Relief. It is an initiative of Saide, which is a registered Non-Profit Organisation, governed by a Trust. 
Question 2: Will the digital books created by ASP be provided for free? 
The ASP books will be freely available.  There is no fee, and the books will not be password protected.  
Question 3: Who will own the rights to the new versions of books that are created by people on the ASP website? 
Authors/illustrators will own the copyright in their own work, but will be asked to license the work openly, using one of the Creative Commons open licences.  All stories commissioned by the ASP editorial team will be copyrighted to the African Storybook Initiative.
Question 4: How are you tackling the challenge of low bandwidth?
Firstly, users will not have to be online to read the stories. They will be able to download them onto their own device, or even print them. Similarly, it will be possible to create/version/adapt a story offline, and then upload it when internet is available. 
Secondly, we are paying attention to the size of each of the story files, in particular the audio files. We will not be using either video or flash – although we will provide links to relevant YouTube videos for those able to access them. 
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